
 
 

 

 

View from the Garden 
 

News from the 

Wolfeboro Garden Club 
 

October! 

Oct. 2, Wed. Workshop at 

Library, Open to Members, now!! 

Oct. 8, 2024.   

Road Trip to Wolfehenge!! 
  

        

 

 

One of our Members, Barbara Wood, passed recently. Take a moment and 

think on Barbara in her Forever Garden. 

 

 

NEWS FLASH!!!  OCT. 2. ( Wed) FALL TABLESCAPE WORKSHOP AT THE 

LIBRARY IS OPEN TO MEMBERS!!! 

AND….Bring a friend or potential member and join Nancy Combs for the 

Fall Tablescape Workshop. 

   Wolfeboro Library, Bradley Room, 12:30-3:30 

Nancy will help you convert a White Pumpkin into a unique vase filled with a Fall 

arrangement for your table or outside your door! All you need to bring is some 

newspaper, carving knife and maybe nitryl gloves (to keep your nails pretty!). 

You will work with reusable plants included in the $25 fee. (pay at the door!) 



She has room for 12, Be one of them!! 

RSVP,,,NOW!  to Nancy Combs, 925-351-6999 

or   nancypcombs@thecombsteam.com  
 

 

So Much news….so little time! We are an ACTIVE club! 

1. The Wolfehenge Tour replaces our Oct. 8 meeting.  Kim has had to 

divide the many interested members into two tour groups. I hope she has 

contacted you! 

 

2. Ways and Means is getting started on the Wreath Sale! Make sure you 

contact Sue Kilroy ( 617-320-8495) or Sharon Smith (903-285-3116) to 

volunteer. Is it time for you to step up and co-chair this Fundraiser? Grab 

a friend and Shadow Sue and Sharon this year and take over in 2025!! 

 

3. The Yearbook is available. If you picked it up at the Sept. 

meeting, PLEASE check your entry for any errors and email 

the corrections to Membership,   

Shelly McGee, 603-569-974 

 

4. It is not too early to think about the Dec. Festival of Trees!  Nancy 

Saltmarsh,  ( 603-569-5155) will be looking for a few willing hands to help 

with ornaments. This is the 25th year for the Festival! 

 

5. Don’t miss  Rebecca (Carter) Dufort owner of Branch and Bloom, Dare 

to Create Festival and Workshop! Sept 28-29, 10am 4pm.  65 Federal 

Corner, Ctr. Tuftonboro. Admission is free to the Stunning outdoor 

creations.   Register and buy a ticket to the hands-on workshop from 

the Branch and Bloom website. 

 

6. Be a WGC Board Member. Here is your chance to make a difference 

and help decide the direction of our club. We have positions open on the 

board for the 25-26 year. 

1. Are you handy with numbers and like to write checks? 



2. Run the wreath sale?(pick a friend to work with you!) 

3. Help with Membership or the yearbook? 

4. Work with the WGC President ? 

Katherine Minor, (603-403-2289) will take your name and interest in a board 

position. 
 

 

From Martie Lincoln, Beautification 2024 

I believe this year the WGC gardens did extremely well. Many NEW members 

filled out our teams and added much needed support. The weather was better 

than other years.   

I want to thank all the Garden Chairs for their hard work, creative ideas and 

knowledge. Without the support of physical and financial resources, these 

gardens would be very difficult for the Town to keep up.  Pat Gilford ans Sarah 

Hall were the new Chairs of the Dockside Gardens. They did a fantastic job!. 

Beverly Kerins was a wonderful support and helped with any questions. Thanks 

to All of You! 

The Dockside Gardes will be tended through October 15, weather permitting, 

since we have many tour busses through October. Thank you for your dedication 

and hard work.   Martie 
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